
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11.10.23 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would really love our children to have the opportunity to see a pantomime again this year. 
Last year’s production was such a success and the children had a wonderful time. 
 
M and M productions have given us a special deal which will be much cheaper than us all 
going to the theatre. I understand that financial circumstances are difficult at this present 
time, so we are offering for families to pay in instalments (via Parentpay).  
 
As this is an enrichment activity, in order for the activities to take place we ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £5.00. (This has been subsidised by school, making it as cheap as 
we possibly can). All payment is at the discretion of parents/carers and any contribution will 
be viewed as voluntary. However, in the event of an inadequate number of contributions 
being received, it will not be possible for this event to take place. 
 
Payments should be made via Parentpay (by 8th November). 
 
We hope this will be a great opportunity for the children and something to really look 
forward to on their return to school after half term. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Miss D Roper 
Headteacher 
 
 


